
                                                                                               Date: 30/03/2020 

Dear Parents,                                                                         

Greetings to you all. During this time of concern over Covid-19 let us 

maximize our effort to ensure that the children remain fit in terms of their 

physical and mental strength. Hence we are uploading notices, messages and 

worksheet regularly on every Sunday on our website so that the students 

remain busy with studies to some extent. 

If you visit our website (www.internationalprimeschoolbd.com) from your 

cell phone please click on menu ( three straight lines on the left corner of 

your phone), then click on ‘notice’ and download the desired one. 

Students may call the respective teachers at any time at their cell numbers 

given on the school's facebook page regarding the problems that they may 

face while working on worksheet. The assignment must be submitted to the 

respective teachers when the school opens. 

For any quires please call or text me at this number 01715411353 

 

Regards 

Principal 

International Prime School. 

 


